LEAD MEMBER BRIEFING (CHIEF EXECUTIVE DIRECTORATE)



18th July, 2005 


Briefing commenced:
  9.34 a.m.

"
ended:
10.36 a.m.

PRESENT:
Councillor Merry - in the Chair


Councillor Lancaster



Councillor Mann - For item 2



J. Willis - Chief Executive 



S. Hill - Corporate Marketing Manager



O. Topping - Executive Manager



E. Davis - Principal Strategy and Resources Officer


P. McKenna - Acting Assistant Head of Service (Policy and Improvement)


S. Noonan - Economic Development Officer


B. Edwards - Team Leader (Economic Development)


G. Archer - Senior Business Liaison Officer


P.D. Templeton - Committee Services Manager

	
	Item
	Decision/Action/Information



	1.
	Minutes
	Agreed.



	2.
	Appraisals
	The Chief Executive reported on an email to Strategic Directors on this matter.

Councillor Merry commented with regard to -

(a)
the timescale for the completion of all appraisals;

(b)
the need for details of S.A.P.



	3.
	Early Warning System
	Paul McKenna submitted a report on the Early Warning System for the third quarter of 2004/05.

AGREED:
THAT the report be noted; and that it be circulated to the Community Safety Unit and Brian Wroe. 



	4.
	Chapel Street Capital Programme, 2005/06
	Councillor Merry, as Leader of the Council, approved the report on the Chapel Street Capital Programme, 2005/06.



	5.
	Local Enterprise Growth Initiative - Bid Partners
	Becky Edwards submitted a report on Local Enterprise Growth Initiative - Bid Partners.

Councillor Merry indicated that the probable options in the report for consideration were (a) Salford City Council bid or (e) AGMA/NRF Local Authorities bid, but that there was a need to explore the matter further and report back on the options.



	6.
	Housing Market Renewal Pathfinder
	Councillor Merry, as Leader of the Council, approved the appointment of Shanleys Design and Paint as the design contractor for the Housing Market Renewal Pathfinder.



	7.
	In Partnership 
	Councillor Lancaster submitted correspondence on this matter. 

AGREED:
THAT Councillor Lancaster and Sue Hill hold the necessary meeting and report back.



	8.
	Chief Executive Update
	The Chief Executive reported regarding the following:-

(a)
Supporting People success.

(b)
Single Non-emergency Number.

(c)
Cabinet Workplan Progress.

(d)
Staffing issues.

At the request of Councillor Lancaster, the Chief Executive undertook to look into the situation regarding the question of the Metrolink being extended to Irlam.



	9.
	Marketing Update
	The following matters were discussed:-

(a)
Salford Magazine.

(b)
A to Z of Council Services.

(c)
Cruise ship at Salford Quays.

(d)
Triathlon.

(e)
M.E.N. enquiry – Magistrates’ Courts.

(f)
B.B.C. Politics Show.

AGREED:
THAT a meeting of the Salford Magazine Editorial Board be convened; and that arrangements be made for a special edition to be produced containing an A to Z of Council services.
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